
From:  

Sent: 02 August 2022 11:54 

To: BSlicence <BSlicence@aberdeencity.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Application for Grant of Licence for Public Entertainment - Brimmond School 

 

Hello, 

 

I undertook the inspection of Brimmond School yesterday morning and noted the  below: 

There has been a fault registered with the fire alarm in the log book since 2019, I would advise this is 
rectified. 


